From: Zakiya Zoubian [mailto:kiaz89@icloud.com]

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 9:38 PM

To: Councillor Vaughan <mvaughan@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Faubert <dfaubert@southhuron.ca>; Councillor
Neeb <aneeb@southhuron.ca>; baillard@southhuron.ca; Councillor Oke <toke@southhuron.ca>; Mayor Finch
<gfinch@southhuron.ca>; Deputy Mayor Dietrich <jdietrich@southhuron.ca>

Subject: Centralia Community Hall Lot Inquiry

Hi there this is Mr and Mrs Logan Austin,
We are a young couple looking to find a home.
We are first time home buyers and are interested in this property if possible.

We have a few questions about this property:


mailto:/O=FIRST ORGANIZATION/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RHARDY
mailto:clerk@southhuron.ca
http://www.southhuron.ca/
mailto:kiaz89@icloud.com

How big Is the lot?

Is it insulated?

Is it tube and knob wiring?

Is it septic or sewer hookup?

Is it well or lake water?
Condition of the basement floor?
Condition of the roof?

Condition of the walls?

Is it a cinderblock basement?

Is it wet or dry basement?

Would be possible if we could come by Friday July 3rd to view this property
Please message us soon, we look forward to hearing to from you.

Sent from my iPhone



